
 
WESTCONNEX WEEKLY UPDATE 05.04.19 

STAGE 1 - M4 East 
Construction update, Haberfield 
The M4 East contractor has advised of works around the Wattle Street civil site and the 
Parramatta Rod Ventilation site. For the April to May block, hours of work will be from 7am to 
6pm weekdays, 8am to 1pm Saturdays, and 9pm to 5am Sunday to Friday evenings. 
Installations will include landscaping and road paintings, and removals of scaffoldings and 
temporary barriers will continue in their wake. For further details, see Notice 385f on Local 
Updates. 

Construction update – Parramatta Road Interchange, Ashfield and Haberfield 
The M4 East contractor has advised that works around the Parramatta Road civil site are 
coming to a close. From April 7 to May 7, hours of work will be from 7am to 6pm weekdays, 
8am to 1pm Saturdays, and 6pm to 5am Sunday to Friday evenings. The rectification works 
will focus on footpath restoration, landscaping, and removing temporary barriers. For further 
details, see Notice 390e on Local Updates. 

STAGE 3A – M4–M5 Link Tunnels  
Geotechnical Investigations – Walenore Avenue, Newtown 
The Stage 3A contractor has issued a notice for geotechnical survey works to be undertaken 
along Walenore Avenue, Newtown, commencing 8 April 2019. These works are expected to 
take up to two weeks to complete, weather and conditions permitting. Works will be 
conducted from 7am to 6pm weekdays and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. For further 
information, see Notification MT081 on Local Updates. 

Geotechnical Investigations – Fitzroy Lane, Newtown 
The Stage 3A contractor has issued a notice for geotechnical survey works to be undertaken 
along Fitzroy Lane, Newtown, commencing 8 April 2019. These works are expected to take 
up to three weeks to complete, weather and conditions permitting. Works will be conducted 
from 7am to 6pm weekdays and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. For further information, see 
Notification MT079 on Local Updates. 

Geotechnical Investigations – Falls Street, Leichhardt 
The Stage 3A contractor has issued a notice for geotechnical survey works to be undertaken 
along Falls Street, Leichhardt, commencing 11 April 2019. These works are expected to take 
up to two weeks to complete, weather and conditions permitting. Works will be conducted 
from 7am to 6pm weekdays and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. For further information, see 
Notification MT082 on Local Updates.  
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